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Dear Parent/Carer,

Clutton will be performing their dance at the Dance Umbrella at the Bath Forum on Monday

20
th

March 6.30-8.30pm (approximate timings).

In order to take part your child must be able to attend the performance and all or most of

the rehearsals held at the school on Tuesdays 3.15-4pm.

Schools that are taking part have been given a chance to purchase tickets prior to them going

on general sale.  In order for the school to take advantage of this opportunity we will require

you to complete the attached form and return to the office by Wednesday 18th January.

Payment must be made via Parent Pay by Wednesday 25th January otherwise we are unable

to order your ticket.

Initially, we have to limit it to a maximum of 1 ticket per family as there are only 40 available

but please indicate on the return slip if you would like an extra ticket and we will let you know

if this is possible.

Adult tickets are £9.35, child/concession tickets are £6.60 (including 10% booking fee)

Alternatively, if you would like to purchase tickets directly through the Forum when they go

on general sale on Wednesday 1st February, you can do so through www.bathforum.co.uk or

calling 01225 463362 (maximum 2 tickets per order).

Please complete the attached form and return it to the office or myself by Wednesday 18th

January.

Yours Faithfully,

Mrs Cowgill, Mrs Muckley

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I would like to purchase an  adult ticket ____                             (Please tick)

I would like to purchase an extra adult ticket if available ____  (Please tick)

I would like to purchase an extra child ticket if available ____   (Please tick)

I understand that I need to make payment via Parent pay by 25th January otherwise the

school will be unable to order a ticket on my behalf.

Child’s name ………………………………………………………… Signed………………………………………………………………….
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